
From: Gene White [ ]  
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2013 1:13 PM 
To: Sen Shields; Sen George L; Sen MonnesAnderson; Sen Prozanski; Sen Baertschiger; Newell Channa 
Subject: HB3342 
 
It is shock to me that such a bill would even be generated, let alone discussed. It has all the appearances 
of another way to hire one more state employee to solve a problem that does not really exist, except 
perhaps in the minds of a few individuals. I would think our state legislators would better serve the 
people of this state by working on ways to eliminate waste and fraud in state programs, and improving 
the efficiency and ease in complying with state regulations and administration. A second point would be 
that unions have too much influence on state government as it is, particularly in education and right to 
work laws. Enough is enough, find something better to do with your time and energy. Please my 
statement a part of the public record. 
 
Respectively, Gene White 
 




